NOTICE OF APPLICATION

1. Request for a Special Use Permit (SUP) to allow a
storage building in a General Retail (“GR”) District
located at 3105 East Harrison Avenue, bearing a
legal description of Lots2 and 3, Block 1, East Porte
Center Subdivision. Applicant: Homero Rodriguez

All interested parties wishing to lodge a concern regarding
the above items must respond in writing within 10 days from
the date of this notice to Esteefania Hernandez, Planning and
Development Department, 502 E. Tyler Avenue, Harlingen, TX
78550. If a written objection is received, the application will
follow due process and will require a public hearing before the
Planning and Zoning Commission and the City Commission
to consider the request.




